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Dates for your Diary  

Monday 13th November – Year 3 trip to Bishops Wood 

Wednesday 15th November – Children In Need 

Friday 17th November – Non Uniform Day for Friends Christmas Fayre 

Friday 17th November – SEN Coffee Morning 0900 

Monday 20th November – Friends AGM 1915 

Friday 24th November – Non Uniform Day for Friends Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 6th December – Elfridges 

Friday 8th December – Year 1 trip to Hartlebury 

Friday 15th December – Christmas Serv ice 9:15 at Ombersley Church 

Tuesday 19th December – Early Years trip to All Things Wild 

Wednesday 20th December – Panto trip to Malvern Theatre – Years 1 to 4 

Thursday 21st December – Christmas Party Day and Christmas Lunch 

Friday 22nd December – Last day of term 

Monday 8th January 2024 – TED Day – School closed 

 

 

 

                                                             

Non Uniform Days   
We have a couple of non 

uniform days on the next two 

Fridays for the Friends 

Christmas Fayre. On 17th, 

children should bring lucky 

bags and teddies and on the 

24th they should bring toys 

and jars or bottles. 

Christmas Jumper and Fayre 

Day – Friday 1st December 
Children may wear a 

Christmas jumper with their 

normal uniform this day. The 

fayre will take place after 

school. 

Trips consent and payment 
There are trips for all year groups 

scheduled for this term. Please could 

you ensure you have returned the 

consent forms and made payment on 

School Money. Please contact the 

School Office if you have any queries. 

 

Christmas Party Day – Thursday 

21st December 
Children may wear party 

clothes to school on this day to 

celebrate the Festive season. 

Our caterers will be serving 

Christmas lunch, which will be 

available to order closer to the 

time.  

Children In Need –

Wednesday 15th November 
Children may come to 

school in bright colours or 

spotty clothes on this day.  

 

Parent Consultation Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who attended 

our first Parent’s Consultation Group. Our 

main agenda item was feedback from 

parents’ questionnaires. Please see the 

notes of the meeting attached. All parents 

are welcome to attend the half termly 

meetings. 

      Car Park update 
Good news! Work on a car 

park for parents will be 

commencing soon, 

possibly as early as 

Monday 13th November., 

but we will let you know 

when this date is 

confirmed. Fencing and 

gates will be put up first. 

Please bear with us during 

the construction phase, as 

the spaces along the 

hedge may not be 

available every day.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
     

              Merits w/c 6th November 
 

 

P   Joshua and Imogen 

R  Serena and Leo 

1 Eva and Ottilie 

2 Poppy and Lyla 

3  Tomi and Harry 

4  Daniel and Martha 

           

 

   

 

 Well done to , this week’s 

attendance winners with % 

 

 

Storage boxes needed 
The Friends would be 

grateful to receive any 

donations of storage 

boxes with lids. Many 

thanks. 

SEN Coffee Morning – Friday 17th 

November 
This will take place at 0900 and will 

be attended by Holly reed from 

WEST. All are welcome to attend. 

Shoebox Appeal – updated 

deadline 
With apologies for any confusion, 

shoe boxes can be passed through 

to the School Office up until Friday 

17th November. 
 


